
 

 

School Council Minutes 

         Wednesday 16th March 2016 

Staff: Miss Whiteley 

Present: Mya (Y1 EC), Lana (Y1CC), Zain (Y1FA), Kyron (Y2SB), Rhiannon (Y2MS,) Amber 

(Y3MC), Daniel (Y3PH), Cheani (Y4CN), Zain (Y4DM), Simrath (Y4DM), Zedekiah (Y5AW), 

Jai’von (Y5AW), Isha (Y6MJ), Hamza (Y5/6RK) 

Not Present: Kaela (Y5AW), Jaivon (Y5AW), Zedekiah (Y5AW), Brikena (Y5/5RK), Hamza Y 

5/6RK), Isha (Y6MJ), Jaya (Y6MJ), Faheem (Absent but Zain represented Year 1 (FA) 

1. Welcome 

Miss Whiteley welcomed school council to the meeting.  

 

2. Feedback from the previous Meeting 

Trim Trail and Playground Improvements  

Miss Whiteley asked the School Council Representatives for any feedback regarding ideas 
to improve the playground and existing Trim Trail.  

Lana, Mya and Zain spoke on behalf of Year 1. They would like a climbing wall, a climbing 
frame, some ropes, jumping blocks, a wobbly bridge, a water play area, a slide, see-saw, 
monkey bars and swings with soft ground underneath the play equipment as well as a 

beach. 

While Year 3 would like a look out and a sand pit and additions made to the trim trail and 
Year 4 would like a climbing frame, swings, a slide and some monkey bars. 

Miss Whiteley asked them if they would like any improvements made to the playground itself 
such as markings and suggested a giant chess board. Miss Whiteley also asked if they 
thought children would like some picnic tables with game boards marked on the table tops. 

The council liked these ideas and thought they would be good additions to their own.  

3. Trim Trail and Playground Improvements  

 

The School Council went outside to look at the space where the current trim trail is located 

and surrounding areas.  

 

Miss Whiteley asked the council to visualise where the play equipment they would like could 

be positioned.  

 

The representatives walked around the area and discussed possible locations for some of 

the equipment that they would like.  

 

 

 



Action:  

1) Representatives to re-visit the current trim trail and surrounding areas and ask 

their class councils where they would ideally like the play equipment located.  

2) Representatives to draw a sketch of the play equipment in those locations and 

present at the next school council meeting. 

 

 

.  

 

Next Meeting: Wednesday 30th March  


